






 
November 14, 2013 
 
Planning Commissioners: 
 
I would like to ask your support for the general rezoning in the Inskip area Item # 30, 11-
F-13-RZ. You may recall a portion of Inskip was rezoned by MPC in August 2013. There 
were about 200 properties involved in this first phase. This phase involves 372 of the 
remaining residential properties in Inskip. In October Inskip Community Association sent 
out a Newsletter to 1,650 properties in Inskip letting them know about the proposed 
rezoning and the chances they had to learn about it at a community meeting on October 
22, a MPC staff information meeting on November 4, and MPC meeting on November 
14.  At the end of October MPC then mailed out a letter and postcard (in your packets) to 
the 372 property owners actually being proposed to be rezoned. At those two meetings 
many residents expressed that they do not want more apartments or condominiums to 
continue to spring up in their own back yards.  
 
Out of those 372 property owners I have personally only heard from three property 
owners that they want to be exempt from the rezoning to single family residence. They 
cite their property rights and some properties around them that have changed to devalue 
their property. I simply ask that you consider the rights of the whole community in trying 
to stabilize this area and make it safer for our children and residents to walk in the 
community. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Betty Jo Mahan 
President 
Inskip Community Association ACI 
 
 
 


